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Rules Committee,

I am a native Oregonian and I am in strong support of passing HB2927 this year with no
amendments and no ballot referral. The United States President should be elected by the
popular vote! How is it that we live in a democratic society where a president can be elected
with fewer votes than their opponent? It's time we recognize the will of the people! 
Sincerely, 
Andi Pearson 
Gladstone, Or.

Andi Pearson 
andi.pearson@gmail.com 
6403 SE 90th Ave 
Lincoln City, Oregon 97027
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